Dear Participants (Members and others who attended the Open meeting),
Re: Farley Road PPG Open Meeting on 12 July 2016

Thank you for attending the Open Meeting.
It was encouraging to meet fellow patients showing a real interest in the work of the Practice, and in
the growing contribution made by the PPG.

We promised to provide a full summary of the discussions and this is attached. Thanks to Kate
Dawson who took detailed notes at the time. Biman Ghosh (new PPG Chair) and Noel Urwin
(outgoing Chair) have prepared the summary, focusing on the main themes and action points which
developed during the discussion. We hope this meets the expectation of those who attended, and
will also be of interest to those who could not but remain supportive of PPG activities.

We hope you will be able to attend the next scheduled PPG meeting on Thursday 25 August at 6.30
PM to be held at the Farley Road Surgery. Please note that the remaining PPG scheduled meeting
this year is on Thursday 17 November.
Looking forward to meeting you again.

Best wishes

Biman Ghosh Noel Urwin



